Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Kamala Sproule <kamalasproule@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:04 AM DELEGATION
To: Clerks 2016 November 7
Subject: Delegation - November 7, 2016

Attachments: NATIONAL CHILD DAY EDITED proclamation.docx

To Mayor and Council,

On behalf of the Burnaby Children's Community Table and the Burnaby Early Childhood Development Table, |
am requesting to send a delegation that will do a short presentation at the November 7, 2016 Burnaby City
Council meeting.

The details are as follows:
Two Delegation and Contact Information

Kamala Sproule, Community Coordinator, Burnaby Early Childhood Development Table. Contact information:
kamalasproule@gmail.com or cell: 604-506-1796; and

Suzanne Vardy - Coordinator, Student Safety and Child Abuse Prevention, Burnaby School District.Contact
information: Suzanne.Vardy@sd41.bc.ca

Subject Information
We will introduce the respective Tables in terms of who we are and what we do. And, we will request
endorsement of a November 20th National Child Day Proclamation. Sample Proclamation attached.

Technical Support
We will be doing a powerpoint presentation. We will try to email it to you beforehand, but if not will bring it on
a memory stick.

Please let me know if you require any other information or if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Kamala

Kind Regards,
Kamala Sproule, MSW, Burnaby ECD Table Community Coordinator
Cell: 604.506.1796

Visit us at:
www.kidsinburnaby.ca or on our
Facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/BurnabyECDCommunityTable

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Planning & Building
Mayor's Office (for Proclamation)



